



AGENDA

Meeting Title: CHANDLERS RIDGE ACADEMY PARENT VOICE GROUP (PVG)		Date: Monday 05th February 2018	
Time: 6pm – 7.00pm - Any agenda items not covered in this meeting will be rolled over to the next agenda.		Venue: Y2 Classroom, Chandlers Ridge Academy (Use side entrance near Head Teacher's Office)	
Core membership Attendees: Mrs Lidgard, Head Teacher (Chair), Mrs Bryant, Assistant Head; Mrs Turner Business Manager; Mr Paleschi (Link Director); Nursery: Karen Dilworth; Reception: Mieka Smiles; Year 1: Dr Jahnavi Veeramasuneni; Year 2: Sam Hayton; Year 3: Sue Watson; Year 4: Michelle Wilkinson; Year 5: Helen Bingham; Year 6: Joanne Fordy			
In Attendance: Mrs McGloin (Yr 2)			
Clerk: Mrs McPartland			
Apologies: PLEASE EMAIL MRS TURNER ON CRBADMIN@CHANDLERSRIDGE.ORG.UK TO SUBMIT APOLOGIES			
Agenda No.	Time	Ideas & Suggestions	Suggested by
1	6pm (5 mins)	Welcome & Introductions Apologies for absence	Chair
2	6.10pm (5 mins)	Minutes of previous meetings & matters arising	Chair
3	6.15pm	Mental Health and Wellbeing <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Does the school have any plans to introduce some mindfulness type skills for the children (and staff!!) This is an issue due to continuous pressures in class in preparation for Sats Could Relax Kids be introduced in school or would school consider hosting it as an after school club? 	Mrs McGloin (Yr2) Miss Fordy (Yr 6)
4		Homework <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Homework submission day not immediately after the weekend Half termly homework grids be released and available on website at the end of current term 	Mrs Dilworth(Nur)
5		MyMaths <ul style="list-style-type: none"> KS2 not set consistently Is MyMaths being replaced by 'Rockstar Maths'? 	Mrs Dilworth(Nur)
6		Changing Arrangements for Yr 6 Pupils <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Boys and girls changing arrangements 	Miss Fordy (Yr 6)
7		Friends of Chandlers Ridge Events <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Help & Support required 	Miss Fordy (Yr 6)
8		Yr 6 Leavers <ul style="list-style-type: none"> What is the schools involvement in organising events etc for year 6 children leaving the school this academic year. Also will funding be provided as usual e.g. for leavers books, hoodies etc 	Miss Fordy (Yr 6)
9		PE kits for Interschool Activities <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Is there sufficient kit (in varying sizes) for children to wear and if not please can funding be made available? 	Miss Fordy (Y6)
10		School Clubs <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Each term, can each year group get notification of which lunchtime and after school clubs they could join? 	Mrs Veeramasuneni (Yr 1)
	7pm	Close. Date & Time of Next Meeting 6 – 7pm TBA	Chair